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Fabruary 5, 1946

‘Mr, Kirike Hecham, Secretary
Kansas State Historical Society
Topeka, Xansas

Dear Nr. Mechemn:

Thanks very much for your idnd letter of
February 1st with its very helpful infor-
~mation, and alse for your kindness in
sending me a copy of your H:.stoxx of Kan—
sag Newspapers.

éordially youri s

W. 8. Campbell
(Stanley Vestal)
wsc/tt



